
                                                 

 

Date: 31st March, 2020 
To, 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited, 
Department of Corporate Services 
P J Towers, Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai - 400001 

 
Sub: Intimation of Closure of Trading Window 

Scrip Code: 509026 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 This is to inform you that as per Company’s Code of Conduct for Prohibition of Insider 
Trading, framed pursuant to SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, the 
Trading Window for dealing in Securities of the Company will be closed for the purpose of 
declaration of the Audited Financial Results for the Financial Year 2019-20 ending on March 31, 
2020, for all Designated Employees, Directors and Key Managerial Personnel of the Company 
from April 01, 2020 till the second trading day after announcement of the financial results to the 
Stock Exchanges (both days inclusive). Accordingly, all Designated Persons as per the 
Company’s Insider Trading Code have been advised not to trade in the securities of the 
Company during the aforesaid period of closure of Trading Window.  

You are requested to kindly take the same on record.  

 

 


